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I urge our legislators to strongly oppose this bill. This bill and agenda is nothing short 

of death to this state.  Biodiesel and the likes only attributed to less than 80 million 

gallons of fuel last year while over 700 million gains of diesel was used. There is no 

infrastructure in place to bring in nor produce that quality!! 

 

Our farmers need diesel to make our food and to truck it to our stores and homes 

 

Our loggers need diesel to cut trees, process trees, move trees,  etc and that process 

starts all over once at the mill.  

 

Our truckers need fuel to move all of our good, services, necessities for our daily 

lives.  

 

Our entire infrastructure relies on the use of diesel from grows, to moving, to building 

etc.  Our roads and skyscrapers rely on diesel to build. EVERYTHING!!!! 

 

I could go on and obviously you people know this. But to put it lightly I read a bill like 

this and I see a direct attack on not just what I stated above. But an attack on the 

lives of my children. If you remove all our food, our building materials,  our way of life 

you are in my opinion putting the inevitable gun to their heads. Our nation, our state 

and our people can not live through this.  

 

Maybe that is your goal but you better have an understanding of what it will look like 

when we fight back when you attack our homes and loved ones. Because we will 

fight back and the sponsors of this bill are first. You are threatening the very lives of 

every Oregonian!!! 


